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Shingle Springs Community Alliance 
P.O. Box 1581 
Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
www.ShingleSpringsCommunityAIIiance.com 

November 5, 2013 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane, Building A 
Placerville, California 95667 

Re: Request to present Shingle Springs Community Plan at 12-17-13 Board Meeting 

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors: 

This letter is to inform you and follow up regarding a meeting with representatives from 
the El Dorado County Chief Administrative Officer's office, Long Range Planning 
Division, Economic Development Department, and Shingle Springs Community Alliance 
(SSCA) on Friday October 25, 2013. 

At the meeting, several ideas and options were discussed regarding how to move 
forward with creating and implementing the Shingle Springs Community Plan. SSCA 
has held several community meetings to engage the public in the process and there is 
an Outreach Plan currently being created to further the outreach to as many people and 
entities as possible. At the June 5, 2013 Community Meeting, attendees were given 
the opportunity to complete two surveys: one was to gather input on design guidelines 
for commercial and multi-family residential projects in our town core area, and the other 
was to gather input regarding general concepts to include in the Community Plan. The 
results of the surveys are available on our website: 
http://www.shinglespringscommun ityalliance.com/6-5-13-community-meeting-mate ria l-and-video 

The results of the Community Plan survey indicated that the community embraces the 
idea of using the 1977 Shingle Springs Area Plan as the foundation for the new Shingle 
Springs Community Plan. Based on the survey results, we have started making 
updates to the 1977 Plan to create the new Community Plan. 

As discussed in the October 25th meeting, we would like to have the opportunity to 
present to you our progress to date, our plan to move forward, and ask for your support 
of the Plan. Please respond to our request to present this at the December 17, 2013 
Board meeting. 

Respectfully, 

Lori Parlin, on behalf of the Shingle Springs Community Alliance 

cc: Kim Kerr, Terri Knowlton, Shawna Purvines, Megan Arevalo 




